

July 4th 2023

Dear Master Lian Tzi of Lotus Light,

I am writing this letter to express my heartfelt gratitude for the generous donation of water and KN95 masks made by Lotus Light to the Aboriginal Front Door Society and Vancouver Aboriginal Community Policing Centre Society. Your kindness and compassion towards those in need during these difficult times are truly admirable.

The outbreak of COVID-19 has caused a lot of distress and uncertainty in our community. However, your donation has brought a ray of hope and comfort to those who are struggling to make ends meet. Your contribution has made a significant impact on the lives of many people, and we are deeply grateful for your support.

Your organization's commitment to serving the community is truly inspiring. Your efforts to provide essential supplies to those in need have not gone unnoticed. Your generosity has touched the hearts of many, and we are grateful for your selfless service.

Once again, I would like to thank you for your donation of water and KN95 masks. Your kindness has made a significant difference in the lives of those who have received your gift. We appreciate your support and look forward to continuing our partnership with Lotus Light.

Sincerely.

Christopher Livingstone

Interim CEO

Aboriginal Front Door Society